
   WRITE-WAY Prison Ministries, Inc. 
 

 N   E   W   S   L   E   T   T   E  R  
        

Dear Friends,                                                                             May 2013: Vol. 31, No. 05 

 

BLOOMING FOR GOD 
 

 

“I am writing to share with you some of the things 

God has been doing in my life and much of it came 

through this ministry. I have been involved in the 

courses for almost three years now.  I have completed 

my Bachelors degree in Biblical Studies, a Masters 

degree in both Ministry and Divinity, and also a Doc-

torate in Ministry. God has done what I thought to be 

impossible in such a short time. There is more, but 

suffice it to say, that through your work God has 

done and will continue to do what no one else can – 

the daily miracle. 
 

“Thank you for your diligent service to me and the 

many others. I have referred you to many and I see 

the booklets in many other hands as well now. Keep 

up the good work of the High Calling of Christ our 

Lord!”   Dr. Cliff  

 
      Missouri primrose       All the photos in   
       this newsletter are   

       from the garden 

         plots around the  
       property. Each has  

                      been lovingly cared 

       for by Helenmay 
       Nichols who tends 

       our landscaping.        Wild primrose     

             along the walk 

 

 

“Because of these lessons I’ve been able to help peo-

ple I was raised in church with to know of God. Now 

I know Him for myself.”    Michealle 

 

“I will never forget you because you have been such 

a wise counselor to me and I know that God has put 

you in my life to help me in my walk. I have been 

studying God’s Word, but not only studying. I have 

been trying to live it in my life so that I may honor 

Him in this temple of His. I want to lean on God and 

look to Him for my every need because I know that 

He truly loves and cares for me. 
 

“God has truly blessed me with wise counselors serv-

ing the Lord. Thank you for being so patient with me 

and I pray the Lord will continue to bless us all in our 

walk.”  Gary J. 

BLOOMING FOR GOD 
 

“I can’t help but feel this continual need to ex-

press to you my sincere thanks and gratitude for 

your involvement in my salvation and growing in 

my relationship with my Savior Creator. I love 

Him, love His creation, and love His will in my 

life. He has made this way through His blood to 

salvation and eternal life. At times I feel like 

screaming at the top of my lungs, ‘Why hasn’t an-

yone ever told me about this before?!’  Regardless 

of the timing, I love Him, He loves me, and He has 

brought us together.”   Thomas 
 

 

 

“I am writing in regards of 

your Bible study course. I was 

informed that your study 

course is one of the best.  I 

sure would appreciate it.”        

Wesley 
    
      Delicate purple salvia 
 

“Thank you so much for your time, support, and free 

publications.  I’ve already learned so much!” [Only 

just completed Greatest Man Alive.]           Branden 
 

     Daisies in the sun 
     

“I would like to wish each of 

you a special thanks for being 

there as a blessing for the God 

that I serve who is an awesome 

God. Glory be to the King of 

Kings for blessing me with this 

team of support in my walk on 

Jesus Christ’s path.”       Otis 

 
 “I’m trying to learn about God and how to do His 

work.  I have been running from God for too long 

and God keeps pulling at me.  I can feel His tugs. But 

I’ve always tried to do things my way; now I’m try-

ing to learn how to do things His way. I was told by 

my girlfriend that your studies are real helpful. Please 

send me the first of your life-changing studies.”  

Gary T. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



GIFTS OF REMEMBRANCE 

 

       Memorial gift for: 

                   Mildred Martin, mother of Lana                                     

          Sue Rogers in Amarillo, from 

          Carol Carter  

       Memorial gifts for: 

           Dean Burris, father of Beverly 

           Curtis in Amarillo, from 

        Show quality          Carol Carter and 

         3 foot iris          Robert and Rebecca Keel 

Memorial gifts for:  Dick Madison, devoted prison 

   worker in Amarillo, from Terry and Marie     

    McCormick and Robert and Rebecca Keel 

Honorarium gift for: David Verinder, WPM Board 

    Trustee and worker in Whitesboro with his wife, 

    Karen, Manager of Branch 053, from Jim and    

    Barbara Williams 

 

 

BLOOMING FOR GOD 
 

“We’ve been on lockdown for five weeks – another 

chapter in my life.  I still want to continue my corre-

spondence courses. It’s the only thing that keeps me 

sane enough to bear another day!”         Melvin 

 

“Thank you for your letter to me and the certificate 

that came with it. I dedicated my life to Jesus in 

county jail on August 23, 2010, five days after I got 

arrested.  I now intend to live my life for Christ for 

the rest of my life. I lived my life up until now my 

way and I ended up in here. So I live my life His way 

from now on. I truly give my life to Him who loves 

me enough to die for me. I really enjoy your Bible 

courses.”      Gary L. 

 

“I just want to thank you for your time and concern 

for my soul and spirit. Yet I do struggle from day to 

day with the flesh, but daily I read God’s Word and 

try to walk a Christ like walk.  I surround myself with 

other believers and brothers in Christ. Together we 

pray for one another to strengthen our walk and for 

God to continue to build our faith in Him.”     Joe 

 

“As always, I thoroughly enjoyed your choice of ma-

terial with regards to the content of The Messianic 

Psalms.  I have been enlightened first of all that these 

Psalms had been designated as such and secondly 

that Jesus had been quoted in these Psalms. It is as if 

a light has been turned on in my head and I am grate-

ful. It has been my pleasure once again to have been 

permitted to continue in your program.”         Neal 

 

NEW CONTACT INFORMATION: 
P.O. Box 461582, Garland, TX. 75046-1582 

Phone (972) 840-9798, Fax (972) 864-9692 

Fax to Email (214) 919-3688 

Toll Free (888) 672-9508 

Email: wpm@writewaypm.org 
 

 

Visit us or donate online: www.writewaypm.org  

Send us your email address to receive donor receipts and this  

monthly newsletter electronically.  
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Government employees in Texas may make designated work 

place payroll deductions through Local Independent Charities 

of Texas (LIC) at www.lic.org 
 

Our annual certified CPA audit is available upon request. 

WPM Statement of Faith is available upon request. 
 

Write-Way Prison Ministries, Inc. is a non-profit organization 

tax exempt under IRS Code 501(c)(3), ID No. 75-1848459. 

Write-Way Prison Ministries, Inc. has received grants from 

Exxon-Mobil, Interstate Batteries, Stewards Ministries, and 

The Dallas Foundation. 

 

Board of Trustees:  Rodger Turley, President;  Dave 

Verinder, VP; Wes Jones, Treasurer; Joyce Jones, Secretary;  

John D. Coffey;  Don Johnson;  Delwin Rettig; Esther Robin-

son; Grace Hill; Chaplain Alfred A. Gibbons (Emeritus Trus-

tee)   

 

        
  Ministry Statistics April   

  Enrolled Students 7,021   

  New Enrollees (Born To Win) 685   

  Professions of Faith 32   

  Course Books Mailed 5,513   

  Course Exams Completed 3,802   

  
  

  

  Student Achievements April   

  Curriculum Completed 8   

  
  

  

  Operation Finances April   

  Funds Budgeted: $14,166.67    

  Funds Received: $18,099.61    

  Funds Expended: $17,370.44    

       Postage:              $6,676.90    

       Courses:              $7,120.01    

       Printing:                 $476.11    

       Funded Salary: $738.80    

       Other:   $2,358.62    

  Net Month To Date: $729.17    
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